
 
11/16/2020 

 
 
Hey Band! 
 

1. Thank you for making our Poinsettia Fundraiser the most successful band fundraiser over the last three 
school years! The order window is now closed so if you haven’t submitted your order form, please refund 
the payment to your customers. Delivery is scheduled for December 3 and Miss K and Mr. Lemons will be 
delivering orders to your vehicles in the back parking lot on the 4th. We will update you once we are given 
a total profit amount. We are still waiting for vendor approval before we can move forward finalizing a 
design with a uniform company, but we are very excited about the draft designs and prototypes being 
created. 
 
 

2. Interested in becoming or staying a Marching Band Drum Major or Section Leader? The first part of your 
application (video) is due Friday by 2:45 PM.  
 
 

3. Marching Band Seniors: Don’t forget to reply to the email “Senior Band Stuff” by the end of the week. 
 
 

4. Are you interested in the Advanced Jazz Ensemble or Spring Symphonic Band next year? Audition 
Materials will be available soon and will be a video submission. 

 
 

5. Due to the number of students in quarantine and predicted move back to 100% virtual learning, we have 
made the decision to cancel our December 5 performance on the football field. We will be creating click 
tracks and working on virtual performances as our final assessment project when we resume classes after 
Fall Break. Once finished, links to the virtual performances will be shared in Schoology. Specific details will 
be announced to each ensemble, as there will be different instructions for each class. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 


